
 Summer 2022 

 Dear Families, 

 I hope that all of you are having an enjoyable summer and that you will feel 
 excited and ready to come back to a new year! My name is Nancy Odell and it is my 
 pleasure to inform you that I will be your child’s 3  rd  grade teacher! It is my hope that your 
 child feels at home in our classroom, and that together we all work towards teaching and 
 helping your child learn, grow and have fun throughout this coming year! 

 In order to help you prepare for the new school year, I am providing you with a list 
 of supplies your child will need when school starts on Tuesday, September 6, 2022. 

 ●  Plenty of wooden high quality pencils (Ticonderoga or Dixon) 
 ●  Box of Tissues 
 ●  2 spiral notebooks (70 pages each) 
 ●  1 backpack 
 ●  Pair of P.E. shoes (to be left at school) 

 To help keep the clutter in our classroom down, please do not send in items that could 
 disrupt our learning environment! 

 If there are any questions that you have please don’t hesitate to call the school (779-4931 
 Ext. 223) or email me (nodell@curlewsd.org). 

 I am looking forward to a great year ahead of us! 

 Sincerely, 

 Nancy Odell 

 Bees, Bears, and Honey 


